
ldaho County Board of Community Guardians
Emergency Meeting
2lel23
Location: ZOOM

Submitted by: Andrea Solberg, secretary

ln attendance:
Board Members: Chris Hagenbuch, Nolene Weaver, Lynda Fox, Larry Clark, Darlene Clark, Debbie Hays,

Andrea Solberg

The Board of Guardians met to discuss initiating temporary guardianship for TL as requested per referral
from Amy Farris, Social Service Designee, Grangeville Health and Rehabilitation of Cascadia. The family
of TL started guardianship previously, but walked away due to family unrest. TL suffers from dementia
and is not able to make decisions concerning his well-being or finances. He is living at Grangeville Health
and Rehabilitation, which has not been paid since he arrived there.

TL needs a guardian and his family is refusing to take that step at this time. Kirk MacGregor advised the
Board of Guardians we need to initiate temporary guardianship for TL ASAP. TL is a risk to himself and

others.

Nolene Weaver moved that The board of Guardians initiate temporary guardianship for TL. Larry Clark

seconded it. The motion passed. Chris Hagenbuch will notify Matt Jessup, assistant county prosecutor.

Chris will also inform Matt that we would like a guardian hired for TL, rather than a volunteer taking on

this responsibility. TL is a difficult person to manage.

Chris Hagenbuch volunteered to serve as guardian for the short term if need be, until a guardian can be

hired.

ng was adjourned at 3:52PM
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